
Church Announcement: Upcoming Townhall Meetings on Water Conservation and
Climate Action

Dear Congregation,

We are pleased to inform you about an important initiative taking place in our community. In
collaboration with the Barbados Water Authority and the Caribbean Community Climate Change
Centre, the diocese will be hosting a series of community outreach sessions on Water
Conservation and Climate Action.

These meetings aim to educate and engage the public on critical issues such as water
conservation, its connection to energy, and how these efforts contribute to our everyday lives.

Key Details:

● Dates: Meetings will be held from August 15th through October 30th.
● Locations: Meetings will take place in parish church halls across Barbados.
● Attendance:We encourage all community members to attend and participate in these

discussions.

The sessions will include presentations, video messages from project leaders, and opportunities
for you to ask questions and engage directly with experts. This is an excellent opportunity to
learn more about how we can all play a part in conserving water and protecting our
environment.

Please listen out for specific locations and dates in the coming weeks, which will be shared
during our services, as well as through local media and future announcements.

We look forward to seeing you there and joining together in this vital community effort.

Thank you, and may God bless you.


